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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

30 March 2021.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
It has been wonderful to have all the children back in school since Monday 22nd March. Everyone has settled seamlessly into the routines in place, and we sincerely hope that there won’t be any more interruptions to in-class teaching in the future.

Once again, thank you to everyone who supported our latest Cash4Clobber Collection. A total weight of 800kg was donated, and the money raised will be used to fund our ongoing Eco-initiatives in school. 

Many thanks to local businessman Tony Williamson, and local councillor Gerry O’ Hare, for their very generous donations of Easter Eggs for our pupils.

On Friday afternoons, please remember that the collection time for P1-P3 pupils and their older siblings is 2 p.m. and for the rest of the P4-P7 pupils is 2.15 p.m. to reduce congestion on our premises.

The Governors’ Annual Report for 2019/20 is now available to view on our website under the Our School/Policies and Useful Documents Tab. Alternatively, a hard copy can be requested from our school office.

Please note, that if a message has been forwarded through our school website app, it may be located under either the Updates or Messages Tab, so both may need to be checked for relevant announcements.
The celebration of the sacraments of First Penance and First Communion for P4, and Confirmation for P7 are still planned for the Summer Term, unless Public Health Authority Guidance advises otherwise. These sacraments will be subject to the restrictions in place at the time.
The local branch of St Vincent de Paul would like to reach out to those who may need their help during these challenging times. If you, or someone you know in the community needs help, please telephone the helpline at 07738837954. All calls are strictly private and confidential.
Last Friday, we had a visit from the PSNI sharing concerns on the lack of social distancing at our school gates during pupil collection times. We would once again appeal to all parents/guardians to please follow the Public Health Authority Guidance on social distancing when in the vicinity of our school premises.
School closes for Easter on Thursday April 1st at 11 a.m. and reopens for the Summer Term on Monday April 12th. We would like to wish everyone a very Happy Easter. Enjoy the good weather as much as possible and most important of all, stay safe and look after each other.
Happy St Bronagh’s Day on Friday April 2nd.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher,
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.
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